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From: Geraldine Johnson <gjohnso627@aol.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 09, 2017 12:23 PM
To: Sidney Hill
Subject: Comments on the Sandoval oil and gas ordinance

I oppose this ordinance for several reasons: 

a. the most important is that this the United States of America not some communist country where folks don't have a say
on the their own land who or what happens to it. 
b. Rio Rancho in particular is being ruined by the amount of people moving in here and this is not the reason why I
moved here years ago.  Every day we see crime, over population, traffic congestion and the loss of water that these 
families are using that others have to support.  Rio Rancho is becoming more and more like Albuquerque a ghetto.  
c. We don't want to see oil rigs in our back yard, we want to enjoy the view and cleanliness that we have now.  There are
plenty of other places they can experiment with 
to get more oil and gas not here.   
d. Our water resources our being depleted quicker than we thought but with all the incoming population it will be just a
matter of a few short years that we will have to leave because of it. This new innovation will cause more loss of resources 
not to mention the destruction of land.  It will also devalue our properties with rigs and equipment spoiling our beautiful 
views.  GO SOME PLACE ELSE. 

Thanks 

Geraldine Johnson 
gjohnso627@aol.com 


